

2024-04-09 Meeting notes

Date

09 Apr 2024

Attendees

- [Rahul Jadhav](#)
- [Byung-Woo Jun](#)
- [Prashant Mishra](#)
- [Tom Kivlin](#)
- Shiv Bhagavatula
- Manuela
- [Raj Panchapakesan](#)

Call Recording



Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	R3 Project deliverables	All	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Rahul and Manuela (possibly) to join tomm• Clarify scope for Secrets Management and inform sig-automation the thought process SIG Security went through.
10min	Workload Identity	Shiv	<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Presenting detailed design• What can we take to SIG Automation/Release group?• How do we get reviews from the core team members?

Action items

